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Item 6 - Childcare Sufficiency

Item No

6
Outline
Each year the Children and Young People Scrutiny Commission reviews the
sufficiency of local childcare ahead of 2024. As a full review was undertaken in 2022
officers from the Early Years Service have produced a brief update for members to
review.

Attending:
● Paul Senior, Director of Education and Inclusion
● Donna Thomas, Head of Early Years, Early Help & Well-being
● Tim Wooldridge, Early Years Strategy Manager

Reports:
● Sufficiency of Childcare Places - Update June 2023

Action:
Members are invited to review the following briefing and ask questions of officers
present.


